
 
 

INFORMATIONAL MEETING: CHANGE 
Facilities Report Q&A 

Monday January 26th – 7pm 
Music Room – Elmhurst School 

 
Please join us for an informational meeting where the Elmhurst community can air questions to Dr. 
Lusi, Superintendent and Mr. Ettinger, School Principal. 
 
We encourage all those who have a vested interested in the future of Elmhurst attend this meeting 
and pose your questions. We understand the process of the facilities plan is at its infancy but our 
input is essential at every step. 
 
I want to thank Dr. Lusi and Mr. Ettinger for making themselves available and look forward to seeing 
our Elmhurst community at this meeting. 
 
Thank you, 
Your EPTO 
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